
 
 

Donate to St. John’s by-the-Sea through 
Foodland’s Give Aloha program 

September 2017 
 

St. John’s is one of the many Hawai‘i 
organizations that are registered to receive 
donations through this charitable giving 
program during the month of September.  
 Foodland and the Western Union 
Foundation will match each donation up to a 
total of at least $300,000 for all organizations 
combined. If total customer donations exceed 
$300,000, the matching gift will be divided 
proportionately among all participating 
organizations.  
 The number assigned to St. John’s is 
78811, so keep this handy when you go 
through checkout (or donate at the customer 
service desk) at Foodland or Sack-and-Save 
stores. Only donations made with a Maika‘i 
card will receive a partial matching gift. 


